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Comments: The addition of a Mountain Coaster would definitely provide additional activities for visitors to the

forest. With over 20 years of working at the ski area, I have seen many, many visitors in the winter arrive at the

top and wanting an activity. Some will start walking/sliding down the hill, only to have an issue with getting back

to the top. Additionally, they are often not wearing shoes to be walking in snow, much less, walking up steep

snow. This is a great adventure for them to participate. Additionally, many other ski areas on FS land across the

county have mountain coaster or alpine slides, and people have come to expect it. My only concern is access to

La Madera. Will that ski run still be open? Chair 2 does not always run, and the top of the Coaster seems to block

off access. This will definitely bring more visitors to this FS land in all season. That is great.


